
Carbon free power project on
TDPUD agenda
Truckee Donner Public Utility District’s board of directors
will discuss the Carbon Free Power Project (CFPP) & Small
Modular Nuclear Reactors (SMRs) on April 4. 

The board will consider a power sales contract with the Utah
Associated Municipal Power Systems for the CFPP.

The Truckee Donner PUD has been investigating the potential of
SMRs since 2015. There were a series of workshops earlier this
year.

The agenda item is part of the board’s regular meeting, which
starts at 6pm at 11570 Donner Pass Road.
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